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We have received the SATs results this week and are extremely proud of all 
the children and hope you have time to celebrate their hard work this 
weekend!  

Here are some updated dates for your diary for the last days of primary 
school: 

Monday 14th July – Cycle group C – Bring in bikes and helmets. 

Monday 14th July – Year 6 Leavers play – 6pm onwards (side gate to the 
playground will be open from 5:45pm for you and the children to arrive). 
Looking at the weather forecast, we are hoping to be outside, on the 
playground. Therefore, feel free to bring your own chairs, snacks and 
drinks.  We will be doing an ice cream sale in the interval, so please bring 
any spare change! £1 and 50p’s would be useful! 

From Monday 14th July, children are allowed to wear their leavers hoody 
any day of the week, until the end of term. They might also want to bring 
in a small notebook to start collecting messages from friends and staff 
from this date. 

LAST TWO DAYS: Monday 21st – children need to come into school in their 
PE as they will be organising a whole school PE session. Tuesday 22nd – Non 
school uniform day for friends. Children can bring in a school shirt to get 
signed (not wearing), they can change into this later in the day, if they 
wish. 

We will do another, similar update next week with further details for the 
last two days. 

 

Amethyst & Pearl 
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